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ANNUAL TOWN ELECTION 
May 21, 2013 

 
Pursuant to the foregoing Warrant, the inhabitants of the Town of Holliston who were qualified to vote in 
Elections met at the Holliston High School Field House (Gymnasium) on Tuesday May 21, 2013 at 7 AM 
and were called to order by the Town Clerk, Elizabeth T. Greendale who administered the oath, to the 
following election workers: 
 
WARDEN: SANDRA PAQUETTE 
CLERK: HESTER CHESMORE   
ASSISTANT TOWN CLERK: DYAN FITZGERALD 
ADMINISTRATVE ASSISTANT:  BONNIE CONROY  
 
PRECINCT 1  
INSPECTOR:  WILLIAM TOBIN   
BALLOT CLERK: EDWIN GIES  
CHECKERS:      
MARY RUSSO 
ANN TALBOT  
LINDA NANNINI 
ANN DONOVAN  
ANNE ZEGEL 
 
PRECINCT 2 
INSPECTOR:  STEPHEN BRADFORD    
BALLOT CLERK: WESTON EAMES  
CHECKERS:      
DEANNA MITRO  
MARIE CASE  
MAUREEN JORDAN 
MARGARET LEE 
KATHERINE McGILVRAY 
SHIRLEY MELLE 
 
PRECINCT 3 
INSPECTOR:  WILLIAM NORTHGRAVES   
BALLOT CLERKS: BARBARA HAYDEL, MARION STEWART  
CHECKERS:  
CARMEN CHIANGO 
MARTIN BRIENLINGER 
HANK TOMAGNO 
LARRY WISE 
HERBERT KRAUSS 
MARJORIE CUMMINS 
 
PRECINCT 4 
INSPECTOR:  ANDREW ST.JAMES 
BALLOT CLERK:  JID KAMITIAN, GORDON MAXFIELD 
CHECKERS:    
MICHELLE ZEAMER 
RICHARD JOHNSON 
MARIE McKENNA 
JOHN ROLL 
VIRGINIA COTTER 
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Police Officers on duty for the day were: JEFFREY OTERI (7-2) and CRAIG DENMAN (2-9). 
 
Prior to the opening of the polls all four ballot boxes were opened and found to be empty and the counters 
registered at 0.  The “0” tapes from the machines were properly hung on the wall next to the door for 
public display. 
 
All four voting areas were checked by the inspectors, including each voting station and the station for 
handicapped persons.  The Warden and the Clerk opened and checked each ballot box to be sure they 
were empty. 
 
After the election workers were sworn in by the Town Clerk, the Warden declared the polls open for 
voting at 7 AM.    
 
The weather at 6 AM was sunny and 58, the day continued to get humid up to middle 70’s. Heavy 
thunderstorms came in about 4:00 – 7:00.  
 
The voting machines worked fine all day without a problem.  The absentee ballots were processed 
between 2:30 and 4:00 PM.    
 
At 8 PM the Warden declared the polls closed and the ballot box registers were as follows: 
 
 Precinct 1:  172 
 Precinct 2:  130 
 Precinct 3:  212 
 Precinct 4:  152 
 TOTAL    666 
 
 
There were no hand counts in any precinct.  There was a sticker campaign for the two year Finance 
Committee 
 
The ballots were gone through precinct by precinct, checking for write in ballots for every office, and 
then counted by the following people after being sworn in by Town Clerk, Elizabeth Greendale: 
 
AMANDA LACEY  CARL DAMIGELLA  CAROLYN TIERNEY 
MARK DOOLEY  REBECCA DONHAN  MARYLOU DESTEPHANO 
 
 
The preliminary results were announced at 8:57 PM. By Foxborough Town Clerk Robert Cutler and 
Westwood Town Clerk Dorothy Powers.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Elizabeth T. Greendale, Town Clerk 
(From notes by Hester Chesmore, Clerk for Elections) 
 
 
 
A True Record Attest: 
 
 
 
Elizabeth T. Greendale 


